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 Approximately $20.4 million available through 2015 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Approximately $20.4 million in New York State Renewable Portfolio Standard (RPS) funding is available 

through 2015 to support the installation and operation of Anaerobic Digester Gas (ADG)-to-Electricity 

Systems in New York State. Funding is available on a first-come, first-served basis; up to $2 million is 

available per project, depending on the project specifications. Application Packages must be received by 

NYSERDA on or before December 31, 2015 at 5:00 PM Eastern Standard Time, or prior to the exhaustion of 

the available funding, whichever comes first.   

 

Potential applicants are strongly encouraged to avail themselves of the ADG technical assistance that can be 

made available free of charge to those considering building an ADG-to-Electricity project in NYS.  

Assistance can include project technical evaluation, project planning, electrical grid interconnection 

assistance, sourcing of ADG feedstocks and other aspects of ADG-to-Electricity project development.  

Contact Tom Fiesinger or Steve Hoyt (contact information below) for more information regarding this ADG 

technical assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Roseanne Viscusi, PON 2828 
NYS Energy Research and Development Authority 
17 Columbia Circle 
Albany, NY 12203-6399 

 

All Program Questions should be directed to: Tom Fiesinger, (518) 862-1090, ext. 3218, 

twf@nyserda.ny.gov, or Steve Hoyt, ext. 3587, sah@nyserda.ny.gov.  All Contractual Questions should be 

directed to: Venice Forbes, ext. 3507, vwf@nyserda.ny.gov. 
 

No communication intended to influence this procurement is permitted except by contacting (the Designated 

Contacts) Tom Fiesinger at (518) 862-1090, ext. 3218 or twf@nyserda.ny.gov or Steve Hoyt ext 3587 or 

sah@nyserda.ny.gov. Contacting anyone other than these Designated Contacts (either directly by the 

proposer or indirectly through a lobbyist or other person acting on the proposer’s behalf) in an attempt to 

influence the procurement: (1) may result in a proposer being deemed a non-responsible offerer, and (2) may 

result in the proposer not being awarded a contract. 

Applications accepted through December 31, 2015 5:00 PM Eastern Time 

This announcement is not a solicitation for applications.  To receive the full solicitation, please visit 
NYSERDA’s Web site at www.nyserda.ny.gov, or submit your request to Roseanne Viscusi by fax at 
(518) 862-1091, by e-mail at rdv@nyserda.ny.gov, or by mail to:  
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